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To the Transportation Commission:

We strongly oppose a proposed bike path in Sauk Creek Greenway.  We have received no detailed information
about this despite neighborhood citizens requesting it.  There are important environmental and safety issues involved
in the tree loss in this project.

Susanne and Randall Dunham
7426 Farmington Way
Madison, WI  53717
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